
 

 
 
Date: January 13, 2023 
 
To:  Planning and Zoning Commission Members 
 
From: Patrick R. Zenner, Development Services Manager 
 
Re:  Tabling Request – Case # 49-2023 & # 50-2023 

 
Attached please find a request to table Cases # 49-2023 and # 50-2023 to the February 23, 2023 Planning 
and Zoning Commission meeting.  This request has been made so the applicant can respond to staff 
comments/issues as well as discuss the terms of a development agreement.  
 
This is the applicant’s first tabling request.  


